Bakers Needed!!

CASA of Shawnee County is asking for our community's help

This year’s Homes for the Holidays tour is November 20 and 21. We are asking for your
help by putting your wonderful baking skills to work and donating baked goods we can sell
in our Sweet Treats Bakery. The bakery will be located within one of the wonderful homes
on the tour. The money raised by the tour and the bakery will go to support CASA of
Shawnee County in recruiting and training volunteers to serve as advocates in court for
abused and neglected children in our community. Items that are most popular include pies,
breads, and cookies.

If you’d like to help, please contact Julie Schloetzer at 785-817-3033 and she'll be happy to
provide additional information. We’d also love to have you follow our Homes for The
Holidays Tour Facebook page @Homesfortheholidaystopeka

Thank you!
The CASA of Shawnee County Team




